
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov> 

Date: 5/2/2014 11:44:50 AM
Subject: RE: Union Magistrates

I have been told that you will have this on Tuesday morning. 
Thanks, KV

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 11:20 AM
To: Philpott, Katie
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Union Magistrates

Thanks. We just can't take up the other 2 from Union and not this one -- there will be a fire storm.

From: Philpott, Katie [mailto:KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 11:17 AM
To: Martha Casto
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Union Magistrates

Martha,

I'll do everything I can to make sure it gets done as soon as possible; by the end of the week at the latest. 

I'll keep you in the loop as it moves forward.

Thanks,

Katie Philpott
Office of the Governor
Director of Boards and Commissions 
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201
803-784-5086

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 11:12 AM
To: Philpott, Katie
Subject: RE: Union Magistrates

Thank you! Do you think that batch will go on Tuesday??

From: Philpott, Katie [mailto:KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 11:04 AM
To: Martha Casto
Subject: RE: Union Magistrates

Martha,

I'm the new Director of Boards and Commissions at the Governor's Office, John's last day is today.

I've confirmed that we have all of the necessary information for Mr. Smith and it will be in the next batch to go to 
Senate.
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Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thanks!

Katie Philpott
Office of the Governor
Director of Boards and Commissions
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201
803-784-5086

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 8:56 AM
To: Carroll, John
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Union Magistrates

John - in late February the Union delegation sent a letter, along with their applications re-appointing 3 magistrates - 
Bailey, Sprouse and Smith. Yesterday the Senate received the reappointments for Bailey and Sprouse - but not 
Smith. Do you know when Smith's may get to the Senate??

Thanks!
Martha
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